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Corpus Christi
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P.O. Box 5543
3902 Greenwood Dr
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January 23, 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor:

Thank you so much for the honor you have given me.

The plague will be cherished by me forever, as I have long been an ad-
mirer of yours.

The dedication and devotion you have shown to the Hispanic cause will
be remembered for generations to come, and I feel privileged to have
had the pleasure of knowing you.

Siqclrely, ,/ *,Ur/J A\U\N -\«AJ u v
P}62~in Ortiz
Exegutive Director
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YOUR TAX-WISE GIFT HELPS YOU AND YOURS NOW... OUR CHILDREN, LATER. d*% unmed Way
YOUR BEQUEST TO OUR ENDOWMENT FUND HELPS OUR CHILDREN FOREVER. ~; 1~*»astal send


